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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 11:02 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: FPL Clean Up Its Own Mess

Good Morning, 
 
Please place the email below in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 
20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you, 
Shalonda 
 
From: Ella Mae [mailto:echadbourn@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2017 7:42 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL Clean Up Its Own Mess 
 
This is what I wish you to vote.  FPL should clean up its own mess.  It is not up to me or other customers to pay 
for their mess and mistake.  I pay way too much now.  I ask you to vote against customers having to pay FPl for 
this problem.  It is not my or others customers job to pay any more to FPL.   
Sincerely, 
E. M. Chadbourne 
126 Treasure Lane 
Ormond Beach, Florida, 32176 
 




